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17 January 2025 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  

Year R Educational Visitor – Tuesday 28 January 

As part of this half term’s work, we have invited a local wildlife sanctuary to visit the children to talk about 
the work that they do with animals. Whilst none of the animals will visit due to the importance of keeping 
them wild, the staff will come and share photos, videos and information with each class. They will also 
offer the opportunity for the children to complete an art project during the session.  

Information on the sanctuary can be found at: https://www.brentlodge.org/  

This year the sanctuary is asking for a very small financial contribution of £1 per child to cover the costs of 
the art supplies they are bringing. In addition, they have sent a wish list of items which they need to help 
look after and protect future wildlife. The wish list is attached to this letter. Please can we ask that the £1 
contribution is sent into school in a named envelope by Friday 24 January and if you are able to provide 
anything from the wish list, please send this into school on Monday 27 January ready for their visit on 
Tuesday.  

We will not need any additional helpers on this day.  

We are all looking forward to a very exciting and enjoyable day.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs C Craig 
Year R Leader 

mailto:adminoffice@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk
https://www.brentlodge.org/

